

Dear Patient(s),

When I became a doctor, my dream was to help people be the healthiest versions of themselves. Thanks to you, not only have I fulfilled that dream, but I have found friends and extended family in every one of you.

This September, I will begin the next chapter of life called retirement and embrace the new adventures that await me. I could not take this step without peace of mind knowing you are in competent hands, which is why I have taken great measures to pass my practice along to a trusted colleague who shares similar values and a love for his patients.

Dr. Sam Alkhoury has been practicing dentistry for over 20 years. He owns several practices and has proven himself to be an avid supporter of the communities in which he serves. His loyal patient base and outstanding reputation speak to our shared commitment of providing exceptional care to our patients.

Over these next couple of months, I am committed to providing a smooth transition with Dr. Alkhoury. Please note we will change the name of the practice from Feeney Orthodontics to Ludlow Orthodontics later this month.



Thank you in advance for supporting me through this next chapter and for welcoming Dr. Alkhoury as your provider. Your friendship and loyalty over the years have surpassed my expectations and I am honored to have cared for you and your families.

I will continue to keep you informed throughout the transition. In the meantime, please feel free to call the office at 413-547-0300 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Dr. Francis Feeney